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Sky Blues Looking for 2 Players
Posted by ssabbert - 2012/06/30 11:13
_____________________________________

The St. Louis Sky Blues are looking for a couple players for its U-13 boys team. 

Fall practices will be at Buder Park and Kellison Elementary in Fenton, MO.  We will play games in
SLYSA in the fall, and Vetta for the indoor season.   

We are an independent team.  Our mission is to use soccer as a tool to build character in young men, to
stoke the passion for the game, to develop a competitive skill set, and to keep this experience
affordable. 

If you are interested, please contact me via mobile or email. 

Coach Scott Sabbert 
314-610-7956 
ssabbert@yahoo.com
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